
  
 

Schuilenburg 
Att. Mr. Thomas Van den Steen 
Vriesenrot 7,  
BE -9200 Dendermonde  
Belgium 

 
 

Brussels, 07 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Sir Van den Steen 
 
We hereby confirm that the testing on the PMG10 is finished and positive. The products comply 
with the following standards: 
 
CAN/CSA-E60335-2-15:14 
Used in conjunction with UL 60335-1, 6th Edition 
CAN/CSA C22.2 No. 60335-1-11:16 
 

The Q mark certificate and test report 630960.01 will be finalized when the new design of the boiler 
is tested and approved. 
 
For questions do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 

Sincerely yours 

 
      Roald Goossens 
 

                                 Project leader Household and Lighting Appliances Inspections 


